
 

 

 

Notice of Workshop Cancelation  

 

The CRA Workshop scheduled for Thursday, June 1, 2023, has been canceled. 

 

The CRA Regular Board meeting on Thursday, June 1, 2023 is still scheduled to take 

place at 4:00 p.m. at the Arts Warehouse. For the full schedule of CRA Board meetings, 

please visit our website at delraycra.org. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                         _______________________________ 

 

Renee Jadusingh, Esq., FRA-RA 

Executive Director 
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